
 

Keeping Our Children Safe 

ONLINE 
 

Join us Thursday, Nov. 7, 2019 
6:00-7:00 pm 

La Presa Elementary auditorium 
 

Deputy District Attorney Taylor Williams and 
LMSVSD Probation Officer John Betts will offer a presentation on: 

 

STUDENTS AND INTERNET SAFETY 
● How to monitor your child's internet activity 

● Apps to be aware of... 
 

Please bring your school age child with you 
LPE Dino staff will be in attendance and will be providing a Spanish interpreter 


